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NOTICE OF AWARD 
 
 

NON-EMERGENCY PATIENT TRANSPORTATION SERVICES 
 

RFP No. PIH Health 103 
 
Following an open and competitive solicitation for Non-Emergency Patient 
Transportation Services, PIH Health Good Samaritan Hospital awarded a two-
year contract to PPS Parking & Transportation.  
 
Financial assistance for a portion of these services, in the amount of up to 
$221,104, will be provided by Federal Transit Administration (FTA) Section 
5310 funding. 
 
Grant Program: Federal Transit Administration, Section 5310 - Enhanced 
Mobility of Seniors and Individuals with Disabilities Program 
 
CFDA No. 20.513  
 
Award date:  September 17, 2024 
 


